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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings
Sent: Monday, January 23, 2023 3:48 PM
To: Shaff, Leanna (CI-StPaul)
Subject: FW: PID # 24-29-23-14-0127 - 1547 Marion St
Attachments: Marion Assessment Hearing.PDF

Leanna, 
 
See attached to enter a TA. 
 
Thanks. 
 

From: Narayan Agrawal <nagrawal01@gmail.com>  
Sent: Monday, January 23, 2023 2:40 PM 
To: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings <LegislativeHearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: PID # 24-29-23-14-0127 
 
Dear Sir 
I mailed a check for $693 but the city of St. Paul returned that check to me and now you 
are charging me an additional fee to collect the same amount. I am enclosing a copy of 
the returned check refusing to cash so that they can collect more money. Instead of 
helping out during the time when the living cost is going up now the government wants 
to penalize unnecessarily. 
 
I am requesting you to please remove the extra charges. 
 
Thanks 
Narayan Agrawal 


